
Bradley  Attorneys  Appointed
to ABA Section of Litigation
Leadership Positions
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
six  of  the  firm’s  attorneys  have  been  appointed  to  new
leadership  roles  with  the  American  Bar  Association  (ABA)
Section of Litigation for the 2020-2021 bar year, beginning
Aug. 1.

The  firm’s  attorneys  newly  appointed  as  ABA  Section  of
Litigation leaders are Dylan C. Black, Tiffany J. deGruy,
Tiffany  Graves,  Robert  Emmett  Poundstone  IV,  Anne  Marie
Seibel, and Ethan T. Tidmore.

A partner in the firm’s Birmingham office, Black will serve on
the  planning  committee  for  the  Litigation  Section’s  2021
Annual Conference in Houston. A member of Bradley’s Class
Action and Complex Litigation Practice Group, he focuses his
practice on complex civil litigation in state and federal
courts, with particular emphasis on class actions, state and
federal  securities  fraud  cases,  professional  liability
matters, and insurance coverage litigation.

A partner in the firm’s Birmingham office, deGruy will serve
as co-chair of the Woman Advocate Committee. She focuses her
practice on trying high-stakes business litigation.

Based in the firm’s Jackson, Mississippi, office, Graves will
serve  as  co-chair  of  the  Pro  Bono  Committee.  Graves  is
Bradley’s pro bono counsel and oversees the development and
administration of the firm’s pro bono programs.

Managing partner of the firm’s Montgomery, Alabama, office,
Poundstone will serve on the Access to Justice Committee. He
frequently represents clients in litigation matters pending in
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federal and state trial and appellate courts.

A partner in the firm’s Birmingham office, Seibel has just
completed  her  service  as  one  of  the  section’s  managing
directors and has been elected to serve on the Section of
Litigation’s Council. She focuses her practice on multi-forum
or  multi-plaintiff  high-stakes  litigation  and  has  trial
experience in a variety of venues, as diverse as New Hampshire
and Alabama trial courts and multiple arbitration proceedings.

A partner in the firm’s Birmingham office, Tidmore will serve
as co-chair of the Pretrial Practice & Discovery Committee. He
concentrates  his  practice  primarily  on  complex  commercial
litigation.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 550 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


